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I am disappointed to see this bill proposed in our legislature. Allowing camping on 

public land will not help alleviate the hardship of those experiencing homelessness. 

This bill is evidence that some of those with political power want people to live in 

squalor. We need housing, mental health treatment, and addiction services to help 

the most vulnerable in our society. 


